
Grade 3 students at Watson Elementary recently participated in The Kindness Project. Over the course of 4
weeks, classes took turns selling cupcakes to the school community. They then worked together to decide
how they could spend the money raised to create acts of kindness in our community. Flowers, treats, and
coffee were distributed by students to members of our community with the support of staff and our parent
volunteers. The reactions they received ranged from disbelief to sheer joy! Students also purchased,
assembled and donated care packages for community members at Cyrus Centre and delivered treats to staff
at Watson Elementary and Tyson Elementary. The learning extended into the classroom as students shared
the experience of the ripple effects of the smallest acts of kindness.
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